
District School Board of Pasco County’s Purchasing Department Receives 
Florida Association of Public Purchasing Officers’ 2004 Best Practice Award 

 
The District School Board of Pasco County Purchasing Department attained the Florida 
Association of Public Purchasing Officers’ 2004 Best Practice Award for the CM Selection for 
sixteen new schools.  This award recognizes agencies that meet/exceed benchmarks and 
best practices in the Procurement Profession.  The program measures innovation, 
professionalism, and leadership attributes of the procurement function. 

 
 

 
 

 
 


